FGE Board Members - call or e-mail us if you have questions: Barbara Savoy-President, 455-5708, uppergables@yahoo.com; Tim Barry-Vice President, 456-9595, tbarry@larpd.dst.ca.us; Jim Mackanic-Secretary, 373-

1041, jim.mackanic@hp.com; Carlton Furnberg-Treasurer, 447-4485, cfurnberg@comcast.net; Irving & Patty Stowers-Newsletter/Web Page, 371-0854, stowers@att.net; Anthony Altadonna, 373-3844, aaltadonna@
sbeglobal.net; Kevin Gunn, 443-2212, kngrhino@yahoo.com; Lee Savoy, 455-5708, uppergables@yahoo.com; Jean Shuler, 449-1312, v.shuler@comcast.net; ADDRESS: FGE, PO Box 2416, Livermore, CA 94551-2416
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FGE Annual Meeting

‘ === || This year’s Annual Meeting and
@\ ’> f@\‘ election of board members will

- be held Saturday afternoon,
June 6. It will tentatively be held at the West
End of Creek Road as it has been for several
years. Further details in next months Newslet-
ter.

New Board Members Needed

Several FGE residents will not be

CEa

s | seeking reelection. Therefore, if
éw\ < 3’\ you have ever dreamed of (or sim-
1 ply had an interest in) being on a

board-of-directors, please contact any of the
existing board members (listed at the left) and
ask for their personal comments. Candidates
need to be nominated by another FGE resi-
dent.

Financial Auditor Needed

| Once a year the FGE Treasurer has his
(I]\ books reviewed, usually by a resident,
w‘[\b to verify the transactions and confirm

'€ | the balances on our bank and CD ac-
counts. Volunteers should call Barbara Savoy-
President, 455-5708.

Election Ballots

] Election ballots will be prepared for
——1 the June 6th Annual Meeting and
Bg‘;,';?T distributed on Saturday May 23. We
request that they be returned by May

30 or brought to the Annual Meeting on June 6

where they will be opened and counted.

Draft - 2009-2010 Board Members
Tim Barry—President

Anthony Altadonna — Vice President
Jim Mackanic — Secretary
TBD — Treasurer
Irving Stowers — Newsletter
Kevin Gunn — Board Member

Jean Shuler — Board Member

Harvest Barbeque in September

FGE is planning a Harvest Barbeque
after school starts in the Fall. Sug-
gested dates are September 12 and
19. If you have an interest in helping
to organize this event, please contact Jean
Shuler, 423-19009.

Garden Work Party

. Garden Work Parties are usually
| - | planned for the second Saturday
| rlnl /%\ of each month at 8:30 a.m. near

the tennis court. However, the
next few work parties are rescheduled as fol-

lows: Apr 18, May 9, and June 20. All FGE
residents over 18 are encouraged to attend.

FGE Board Meeting

Next board meeting will be

1755 Creek Road @ 7:30 p.m.
All FGE residents are welcome to attend.

Easter
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